Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club Minutes February 8, 2018

- The meeting was called to order by President Monica Yuhas at 6:35 p.m.
- The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman's Club Collect were recited.
- Detective Barry Ollila from the Pleasant Prairie Police Department was out guest speaker. Detective Ollila spoke about Ruse Burglaries, Phone Scams and Credit Card Fraud.
- Attendance was taken.
- Cindy Briesemeister gave the Treasurers Report. The balance for the club as of today is \$11,037.23. Cindy also spoked about the Philanthropic Budget. Connie Coshnet made a motion for the Club to use \$1,500 for the Philanthropic Committee for 2018. Dolly Grabowski second it, club voted unanimously.
- Vicki Richardson handed out Nomination Forms for the Philanthropic Committee. These forms are to be turned in by the March Meeting.
- Mary Mock handed out forms for the Nominating Committee.
- Sue Lawler spoke about the School Board Forum. It will take place on Thursday, March 15, 2018 at the Village Hall Auditorium.
- Kathy Edwards spoke about the March Meeting which will be a pot luck. Members were asked to bring a \$3 donation to help pay for the entertainment for the evening.
- The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted Jan Petrovic / Recording Secretary